
Want to Have a Front Row 
Seat for the 2016 Fleet 

Week Activities?? 
 

Our Council has been invited to ride on the 
Coast Guard Buoy Tender ASPEN on 
Thursday, or Friday, or Saturday or Sunday, 
October 6, 7, 8, & 9 from Yerba Buena 

Island!!  We will spend the day on the bay watching all the activities of the 
day.  Parade of ships is on Friday October 9. 
 

DONATIONS of $10.00 to CCCNLUS for each attendee 
will be accepted and appreciated.  

SEND with your reservations below: 
 

      Lunch on board will be served and a crew member will collect  
$10.00 (or thereabouts) per person as you board the ship.  
 

      Visitors will board the ship early — get there by at least 8am and plan 
for a full day.  Ship’s schedule can be uncertain.  Wear safe comfortable 
shoes, jackets and head gear to protect you from the sun and cold weather on 
open decks.  Weather can be uncertain and change as the day progresses.  
Seating is limited, so bring a folding chair. 
 

      Visitors will need a photo ID and proof of car insurance at the Yerba 
Buena Island gate. 
 

Deadline for RSVP is September 19! 
Please contact Wren Hall at 925-680-5209 

 

Spaces very limited.   
Return time may be late on Friday Saturday and Sunday. 

 

Mail this completed form to: 
       Trevor Hall, 3325 Downing Place, Concord, CA 94518   
 
Names of “ALL” Attendees_________________________________________________ 
 

 
Number of young people of 8 to 15 years ______ for life jackets. 
Day preferred:  Thursday ______  Friday ______  Saturday _____ Sunday _____ 
 
Phone number _______________________   (Needed if times are overbooked!!) 
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